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Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

 

I am completely against a rollercoaster on Sandia peak. I am a lifelong Albuquerque resident and visit the Sandia

area to enjoy the natural ecosystem. It's outrageous that an environmental assessment is being bypassed. 

 

Land use of Sandia peak should be done in consultation with Sandia Pueblo. That area is the ancestral

homeland of the Sandia people and they are the decedents of those with the wisdom and patience to live on that

land. 

 

Please no development at the Peak! NO rollercoaster on stolen land. No rollercoast at Sandia Peak!

 

Thank you. 


